Leonardo da Vinci School
2020-2021 Theme: You can count on me. We can count on each other.

Sept. 8: First Day Packets may be dropped off between 1-5:00PM
Welcome Families and Students,

There was no way to predict that when we closed our school doors on March 12, 2020
that they would be closed physically on Sept. 3. The school building may look sealed down,
quiet, and with lonely weeds rolling about the front entry. The two glass and silver doors being
closed is superficial. School is opening on September 3, 2020 in a manner we never thought
imaginable. In reality, the teachers and staff have been working hard to prepare for their new
students from the inside out. We have practiced and trained on engagement strategies during
our LdV Distance Instruction and Learning. We listened over the summer during our School
Board Listening Campaign, our PTC Meetings, and School Site Council Meeting. We had
numerous one-on-one conversations with families. We read the district survey results. Our
teachers have had access to training on interactive instructional practices, Universal Design,
Social Emotional Learning, and leading through action as we continue our on-going anti-racist
committment to all our stduents. The teachers, teaching teams, and entire school is ready to
kick off our 2020 school year as we reopen school and support the education of every one of
our students. Congratulations to our students and families who supported summer school at
LdV. We are already making significant strides towards grade level proficiency for all. We are
passionate and tireless about educating our students!

In the first day packet, please fill out your forms and return by Sept. 8 between
1-5:00PM. For families who missed material pick up times, materials may be picked up
and forms may be completed on site. This will be a drive through drop off. Masks and
safe practices will be demonstrated, please.

Enclosed in the packet you will find:

2020-2021 Class Meeting Schedule, PTC, SSC, ELAC, whole Child Wellness, Principal Coffee
Chats, Parent Support With Distance Learning. The zoom codes are established for the
schoolwide meetings. Teachers will send out separate zoom codes for the class meetings. For
Class meetings we expect to have 100% of our students supported by having a parent or
guardian in attendance.

Voluntary Class Contributions- we are asking for a $25.00 voluntary contribution for each
student to support student supplies and needs for the fall of 2020-2021. We recognize the
hardships COVID19 has caused our families. On Sept. 8, we can accept checks with your
student’s name and teacher name in the memo line, please. This is voluntary and allows basic
skills to transform to excellence. We thank you!



PTC will have an annual membership drive and Make Mona Smile campaign. We will be greatly
reducing all fundraising. In the First Day Packets are forms on how to support the many
committees and services that PTC supports to enrich the lives of our students. Please join our
insightful parent leaders and/or dedicated committees.

Lunch forms and menus are included in your packet.

How to Update your information in Infinite Campus form is enclosed. This is a critical year when
texting and emails will be utilized in our communication.

TDAP: all 7th graders must submit proof of TDAP prior to school beginning. Please send it to
donna-roots@scusd.edu. This is required for enroliment and class attendance.

Technology support: Parent Tutorials led by the District are available on the SCUSD website.
Find easy to use resources on clever, Google classroom, Zoom, and Infinite Campus. With
practice and patience, you will learn how to access these platforms. Your child’s teacher can
support you. We have LdV “Parent Support With Distance Learning Meetings” at 9:15 via zoom
for 9/14, 9/21, /9/28. Zoom ID: 88982027190 and password: parents

Attendance will be critical and we have a Leonardo da Vinci Response to Intervention Plan that
includes: emailing, calling, and setting up attendance focus meetings for students who are
consistently attending school. We are thankful to our parents for supporting attendance with
routines for sleep, breakfast, incentivizing expected participation, and well-lit work stations so
students are ready to learn.

Volunteers! We need our parent volunteers more than ever. The classroom teachers will be
seeking parent class treasurers, class managers, zoom center helpers’, etc. To volunteer you
must have a TB test submitted to the main office and you must have cleared a background
check (free- form enclosed).

Communication, feedback, and progress monitoring were the focus areas of our summer
planning (based on our knowledge and parent feedback). Your child’s teacher will send out a
draft of the start of school schedule, weekly schedules, zoom codes for the fall, how parents get
information about assignments on google classroom, feedback and progress monitoring. The
schedule allows for small groups and some one on one interventions. Please be prepared to
check google classroom daily and you will receive progress information, weekly.

Communication with teachers: please email your student’s teacher directly if you have
questions. Unprofessional group emails or emails disclosing personal information about one’s
own child to the parent group does not build a productive and caring class community. You can
send communication around your work hours to the teacher but please give the teacher ample
time to respond. Teachers cannot respond during evenings and weekends. Our teachers are
known to go above and beyond.



We will send a weekly school letter from the school and Ms. Ballard, our Assistant Principal and
our Leadership Team will send a weekly community building video message.

You can count on me. We can count on each other. That’s our theme and song for 2020-2021.
We are here from an academic and emotional realm for all our students and families. We can do
this.
Go Dolphins!
;erely,
evon Da\ns "/%

Principal



Leonardo da Vinci eK-8 School
2020 - 2021 Class Meeting Schedule
Class Meetings are Highly Recommended for Parents/Guardians
Wednesday, September 16  Back to School Class Meeting
Band & Orchestra Parents 4:45 pm
eK & Middle School 5:00-6:00 pm
Grades K-3 5:30-6:30pm
Grade 4-6 5:00-6:00

Wednesday, October 14
No Meeting

Wednesday, November 11

eK & Middle School 5:00-6:00 pm
Grades K-3" 5:30-6:30pm

Grade 4-6 5:00-6:00

Wednesday, December 9
No Meeting

Wednesday, January 13

eK & Middle School 5:00-6:00 pm
Grades K-3" 5:30-6:30pm

Grade 4-6 5:00-6:00

‘Wednesday, February 10

Family Science Fair Night 5-7 pm
eK & Middle School 5:00-6:00 pm
Grades K-3" 5:30-6:30pm

Grade 4-6 5:00-6:00

Wednesday, March 10

eK & Middle School 5:00-6:00 pm
Grades K-3" 5:30-6:30pm
Grade 4-6 5:00-6:00

Wednesday, April 28  Move Up Meeting - there will be a 30 minute current class meeting to discuss the remaining
Times TBA field trips and class events. Parents also discuss remaining class funds. Parents will “advance” to
their child’s next grade level for the next 30 minutes to learn what to expect next year.

Additional Meetings and Forums:

school meeting zoom codes for Sept. -Oct. 15
1D 88982027190

password: parents

school zoom codes for Oct. 16-Dec. 30:
ID 86798097891
password: parents

PTC (Parent Teacher Council) meets the first Wednesday of every month at 6:30 pm via zoom- separate zoom codes will be
mailed out

SSC (School Site Council) meets on designated first Wednesdays of the month at 5:00 pm via zoom (codes above)
ELAC (English Language Advisory Council) at 9:15 am on zoom 9/15, 11/10, 2/16, 3/16, 5/4 potluck

Whole Child Wellness Team at 8:30 am 9/15, 10/27, 1/26, 3/23, 5/18 zoom codes above

Principal Coffee Chat at 8:30 am on zoom 9/22, 11/3, 2/23, 4/27 zoom codes above

Parent Support with Distance Learning and Instruction: at 9:15 on zoom 9/14, 9/21, 9/28 zoom codes above

Open House: Wednesday, May 26 (tentative)
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How to Update Your Information in
Infinite Campus?

Welcome to the new Campus Student and Campus Parent portals! Infinite Campus puts school
information at your fingertips with real-time access to announcements, assignments, attendance, grades,
schedules, and more! To begin, log in to the parent portal at https://campus.scusd.edu

Updating Household Contact Information:

To update the primary phone number associated with the entire household
and all students listed within the household.

1. Go to More area on the Index outline on left side of window.
2. Click Address Information.

3. Enter new phone number

4, Click Update.

Updating Contact Information (Phone and E-mail)
for Family Members:

Contact information for each individual listed in the system must be updated
separately.
1. Go to More area on the Index outline on left side of window.

2. Click Family Information.

3. Enter/update information.
4. Click Update.

Need help? Update Notifications and Types of Messages

For additional questions
regarding the Infinite Campus
parent portal, please contact
this number at 916-643-9445. |

To receive under Settings in Top Right Corner Update Contact Preferences for
Email, SMS and Phone Communications:

. Setup type of notifications to receive under Notifications.

- 2. Setup an email address that can be used for security purposes under

" - Account Settings.
;;;f’ = t““*-ﬂ 3. Define Preferred Language of Communications and Contact Preferences
ﬁ ret. rn - under Contact Preferences.
&JD B EWH ER : 4. For each type of message, please indicate how you prefer to receive that

message and click save,
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Padres y Estudiantes,

iMantengamonos Conectados con Infinite Campus!

iAcceda a su Portal de Padres y
Estudiantes!

El portal fue disefiado para proporcionar acceso en
tiempo real a la informacion de su estudiante.

» Anuncios
Infinite Campus le ayudara a aumentar la
comunicacién con los maestros y nos permitira » Tareas
apoyar el éxito de su estudiante. Registrese para
acceder a los registros de su estudiante desde su
computadora o dispositivo movil. » Calificaciones

» Asistencia

Si tiene alguna pregunta o para obtener ayuda para P HEIENES

configurar su cuenta del Portal para Padres, usted
puede comunicarse al nUmero 916-643-9445

- Y

Usted Puede Descargar la Aplicacion Movil.
iHaciendo que sea mds facil mantenerse
Conectado con nosotros!

Anuncios
Vea rdpidamente los anuncios
del distrito a medida que se publican.

Tareas

Vea las tareas por clase especifica o fecha de
vencimiento.

Asistencia
Revise la asistencia en resumen y forma
detallada.

El Infinite Campus Mobile App

. . puede ser descargado a través
Calificaciones de Apple App Store o Google
Acceso inmediato a las calificaciones a medida Blaystake

que se publican.

Horario
Revise el horario desde cualquier lugar
y en cualquier momento.

Available on the
D App Store

Asegurese de visitarnos en:

https: //(cialzllpus.
scusd.edu
JOGETHER .

ST
W.\ (.()oglc clay

{ rvt r i



SCUSD

Back to School Digital Bindereverything
your family needs for Distance Learning this Fall.

The first day of school is Thursday, September 3!

Use this webpage to make sure your family has everything you need to be ready on the
first day. This page will be updated as information and resources become available.
Please check back frequently for updates.

If you have questions about:

your student’s schedule or the first day — call your student’s schoo! and they can assist
you — see our full Sac City Unified School Directory
enrolling your child into school — visit the Enroliment Center website

First Day of School Information

How to Login

Login to Clever (www.scusd.edu/clever) using your Sac City Unified student email
(____ @student.scusd.edu) and password or with your student’s Clever Badge (for TK-
3rd Grade students). The Clever portal is a single login for your student to access all of
their school and district resources including Google Classroom.

If you need help logging in please see Student Account Information.

Class Start Times

On Thursday, September 3 — have your student log into their Google Classroom. Class
times to be announced soon.

Learn how to use Gooagle Classroom.

Important Dates
August 21: Class Lists Released

August 24-28: Textbook & Material Distribution Begins at School Sites
September 3: First Day of School

Calendar & Schedules
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Traditional School Attendance Calendar — coming soon!
Elementary School Calendar Summary — coming soon!
Secondary School Calendar Summary - coming soon!
Daily School Schedules — coming soon!

School Information & Notices

Academic Supports

Distance Learning Overview (English, Spanish, Hmong, Chinese, Russian, Vietnamese)
Best Practices for Distance

Learning (English, Spanish, Hmong, Chinese, Russian, Viethamese)

20-21 Scope and Sequence for ELA

20-21 Scope and Sequence for Math

Universal SEL lessons for All Schools

Special Education Department

Distance Learning Tutorials

Find resources on how to use:

Clever

Google Classroom
Zoom

Student Chromebooks
Other Tools

Infinite Campus

Student Meal Distribution Schedule

Starting on September 3, Nutrition Services will offer curbside meal services at select
school sites to SCUSD enrolled students only. Meals should be picked up at a student’s
school of enroliment.

Curbside meal services will start on Thursday, September 3 from 11:00am — 12:30pm.
Curbside meal services will continue to be offered every Monday, Wednesday and
Friday from 11:00am-12:30pm during distance learning.

Learn more about student curbside meals.

Annual School Forms & Notices

Online Meal Application

LCFF Form — coming soon!

Annual Parent and Student Rights Notification and Standards of Behavior Handbook -
translations coming soon!




Enroliment Information

From August 24, through September 4, 2020 incoming students can register at
school sites. Please check your school website for information about enrolling. To
determine your neighborhood school, enter your address here.

Enroliment Center Website

What you need to know to reqgister a student

2020-2021 K-12 Student Registration Form - for new and previous students
2020-2021 Household Update Information Form

2020-2021 Preschool Online Application Form

2020-2021 Early Kinder Registration Form

Fall Permit Reguest Form: Accepting requests August 24-September 18

Volunteer Information

Volunteers should to fill out our volunteer packet and read through the requirements to
volunteer.

Additional forms for Virtual Volunteers will be available soon.

Visit our www.scusd.edu/volunteer for more information.

Social Emotional Learning Resources

SEL Parent Resources
SEL Student Resources

Student Mental Wellness

Virtual Calming Room
Student Support Centers
District Connect Center
Health Resources for Families




Leonardo da Vinci eK-8 School

Voluwteer!

Before volunteering on campus you must have:
> A current negative TB test result on file with the office
> A current, cleared SCUSD Volunteer Sex Offender Check Authorization
or
> Fingerprints on file with SCUSD

TB Testing can be done through your doctor or various Medical Clinics (some Rite-Aid and
CVS locations offer TB testing). A PPD (intradermal) tuberculin skin test or chest X-ray are the
only acceptable methods permitted. The doctor’s report must certify “freedom from active
tuberculosis”. TB tests are “good” (kept on file) for four years, chest X-rays for eight. All TB tests
are a two-step process, administered one day and then read two days later. The district NO
LONGER provides free TB screenings.

Sex Offender Background Checks must be done every school year. Turn your completed form
into the School Community Liaison, or with your first day packet. There is no charge for Sex
Offender Background Checks. SCUSD may soon be requiring every volunteer to be fingerprinted.

If you have fingerprints on file with SCUSD you do not need to return this form. If you have
been an active fingerprinted volunteer in the district and are NEW to LdV, contact the SCL so that
your clearances can be requested from your last volunteer school.

Fingerprinting* must be done at the Serna Center. Fingerprinting hours are Monday through
Friday, 8 am — 11:30 & 1 - 5 pm. You must have a completed SCUSD Volunteer
Fingerprinting/Background Check Authorization form with you. The charge for fingerprinting is
$47. Payment can be made with exact cash (no change is available), credit card, check or money
order. Fingerprints are “good” for the duration of volunteering in the district. Call the Fingerprinting
Office at 643-7449 with any questions.

Volunteer Training before using machines on campus, stop by Diane’s office to learn where they
are and what they do.

Questions about volunteering or the Leonardo da Vinci Community can be directed to Diane
Soule, the School Community Liaison at diane-soule@scusd.edu, 395-4638, or stop by her office
located in the volunteer room (front office).

Directions to the Serna Center from LdV

Freeport Blvd. south to Fruitridge Road. Turn left on Fruitridge. Take the Hwy 99 south entrance
from Fruitridge Rd. Exit at 47" Ave. Take 47" Ave. east 0.8 miles to the Serna Center at 5735 47t
Ave (on the left).

You may contact the Sema Center switchboard at 643-7400

*Please note: Fingerprinting is required for driving and/or chaperoning/attending a fieldtrip.



Instructions: This form is confidential.
,ﬁ,k Send original to Human Resources, Box 770. Do not retain copy.

4 ST VOLUNTEER
% S SEX OFFENDER CHECK AUTHORIZATION
%_)M_"_____, (SOC"1 )

Required for VOLUNTEER LEVEL I
* FOR SITE/PROGRAM: Leonardo da Vinci eK-8 School

SIGNATURE OF PRINCIPAL: 2"V ¢t lveid) DATE: September 3, 2020

PRINT NAME: DEVON DAVIS PHONE: 916 395-4635

IMPORTANT: This form is for VOLUNTEERS UNDER THE DIRECT SUPERVISION of SCUSD certificated
staff. There is no charge to sites to cover the costs of conducting a Sex Offender Check. If the prospective

volunteer will be assigned to a project for which fingerprinting is mandatory, do not have them complete this

form. You must complete a Background Check Authorization (form BC-1) and send them to the SCUSD

Human Resources Office at the Serna Center to be fingerprinted. If you have questions about which level of
screening is required for a specific volunteer, please call 643-7924.

Prior to beginning any assignment, SCUSD Board policy requires that all volunteers be cleared to
work by the Department of Justice.

= [ understand this requirement and will not volunteer with the district until clearance is received from the
SCUSD Human Resources Office. '

= | have received a copy of district rules and regulations for volunteers [BP1240 and AR 1240].

= [ hereby fully release and discharge the Sacramento City Unified School District, its officers, employees,
agents and volunteers from any and all liability arising out of or in connection with this background check
and all liabilities associated with and all claims related to this background check. For the purposes of this
release, liability’' means all claims, demands, losses, causes of action, suits or judgments of any and
every kind that arise as a result of the above named activity and resulting from any cause other than gross

negligence.

Prospective Volunteer's Signature Date
PLEASE PRINT NEATLY
Name (First/Ml/Last) Child's Name:
Other Names You have Been Known As: Maiden Name
Date of Birth / / Email 0 Yes
Month Date Year May We Use This Email Account To Send Volunteer Updates?
Address : City ZIP
Best phone number to reach you at: Other phone: Work:

A conviction may not necessarily disqualify you from the volunteer job for which you have applied. Convictions include diversionary
offenses, or other offenses that have been plea-bargained, or for which you have pleaded no contest. Failure to reveal
convictions is grounds for immediate termination. Volunteer service may be terminated if service is unsatisfactory
or no longer needed by the school district. District policy is available on the website: www.scusd.edu

= Have you ever been convicted of a felony or misdemeanor? Yes No

= [f the answer is YES, please explain (on the other side of paper):

Page | 1



1.4V PTC (Parent Teacher Council)

Welcomes You to

Leonardo da Vinci School

What is the PTC?

We are a Parent Teacher Council that supports programs that will enrich the experiences of our children
both in and beyond the classroom. We are made up of an Executive Board of 11 elected members and 7

standing committees.

Who can join?_ You!

Membership to the PTC is open to any parent or guardian of a child currently enrolled and attending
Leonardo da Vinci Elementary school.

What are the benefits of membership?

Each member, in good standing, of the PTC shall be entitled to one vote in elections, bylaw amendments
and actions taken at general meetings. They may also submit nominations and run for PTC offices.
Membership in good standing requires payment of the yearly dues, and yearly membership dues are
$10 for an individual and $15 for two people/family

When does the PTC meet?

The Parent Teacher Council (PTC) meets the 1% Wednesday of the month at 6:30 pm in the school
library.

What programs does the PTC support?

The PTC financially supports many enrichment programs for our students throughout the year.

Here are a justa few of the many programs the PTC financially supports throughout the year: Blues
Band, Classroom Startup Funds, Speech & Debate, MESA, SLATE, Leadership enrichment, Artist in
Residence, Art Studio, Renaissance Faire, Author's Visits, Learning Garden, Learning Garden cooking,
Math Festival, Middle School Drama Program, Nature Bowl, Robotics Club, Science Assemblies, Science
Fair, Solar Regatta, Buildings and Grounds, Culturally Inclusive Assemblies, Dr. Seuss Day, Field Day,
Historian, Morning Sing, field maintenance, Y of sports registrations for basketball, golf, soccer,

volleyball and many, many other programs.
In total, the PTC spends around $50,000 a year to support our mission!

Where does the PTC get those funds?

The Parent Teacher Council has 3 major fundraisers in which LdV families participate to raise the bulk of
our yearly budget. We have a Fireworks booth in the summer, and in the fall a magazine fundraiser and
an annual fund called Make Mona Smile. When well supported by the LdV community, we can raise
around $28,000. The rest of the funds come from small fundraisers throughout the year.




How can | get involved?

There are many ways you can get involved in supporting the mission of the PTC.

1. Become your classroom PTC representative: you will attend each monthly meeting and then
report back to your classroom at each class meeting.
2. Attend PTC meetings each month-a great way to hear about what is, was and will be going on at

the school. .
3. Join a standing committee: a great way to focus your energy on one of the activities we have at

the school.
4. Participate in school wide fundraisers: remember the money raised goes directly to suppeort all

the wonderful enrichment:activities we have available at this school.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns, or would like to get involved with the
PTC.

Hope to see‘y.ou at the first PTC meeting in September!

Laura Walter
PTC President
Laura.q.walter@gmail.com




| eonardo da Vinci School

Parent Teacher Council (PTC)
Membership Registration & Dues

The LdV PTC was organized to provide an open forum for the school community to discuss issues, exchange ideas,
and help provide solutions to issues affecting the community with the goal of maintaining LdV’s high quality
‘Integrated Thematic Instruction (ITl) program emphasizing arts and sciences. Academic enrichment, special
programs and other activities are funded by the PTC and provided through the efforts of five standing PTC
committees: Arts, Science & Technology, Culturally Inclusive Education (CIE), School Climate, and Buildings &
Grounds.

While you do not need to be a member to attend monthly PTC meetings, we would like to have everyone in the
LdV community be part of the decision-making and voting process of the PTC. Your paid membership will
guarantee your place as well as include you on an email distribution list for announcements and current event

notices.

Initial Member’s Name

Additional Member’'s Name__ ¢

(In Accordance with LdV PTC Bylaws)

Email Address
(Membership has its privilege, with email updates and reminders. Please write legibly.)

Student’s First & Last Name % Grade Room No.

Daytime Phone Number

Home Address : Sacramento, CA

Amount Enclosed:
0 $10 Individual /Teacher Member;hip
O $15 Two Person/Family Membership
Make check payable to the LdV PTC and attach it to this form.

The form and payment may be returned in the “First Day” packet or to your classroom, marked “PTC.”



Make Mona Smile!

Supporting the ITI Curriculum at LdV

Greetings LdV families and friends! Welcome to LdV's 30™ year
and definitely one that we won't forget! The LdV PTC provides
the crucial support our award-winning curriculum depends on in
order to provide all of our students with the best possible
education.

Most years PTC is fundraising to support classroom lessons, art
and garden supplies, music performances and special
assemblies, science and cultural exhibits, history fairs, tech,
sports equipment, and campus beautification. While we are not
returning to campus this fall, PTC still plans to fund as

many of the above activities as possible for virtual participation as well as providing
increased academic support to make distance learning successful for all students. For
2020-2021, the LdV PTC Executive Board has established a budget of over $50,000.

Historically we’ve raised more than 50% of our budget from fundraising activities in addition to
this direct appeal but we know distance learning and being off campus will limit our
normal fundraising activities. This makes Make Mona Smile one of the most important
requests we make this year! Please consider supporting these activities.

“Make Mona Smile” is published by the Ways & Means Committee of the LdV PTC.

Thank 3oul Thanl( you! Than‘( Hou! Thanl( 3ou!

For tax purposes, you may want to note that your donation goes to the LdV PTC, a 501(c)(3) charitable
nonprofit. Your donation may be tax-deductible. Our Federal Tax ID is 68-0198753.

Leonardo da Vinci Parent Teacher Council (LdV PTC)

4701 Joaquin Way

Sacramento, CA 95822

(916) 395-4635

___.}< cut here }<

Yes! I will help the LdV PTC raise over $50,000 for our kids and “Make Mona Smile”!

Please indicate the contribution you will make at this time.

o $10 o $25 o $50 o $75 0%100 o0$%$150 o Other:

Name Email

Phone Address

Please make your check payable to LAV PTC, attach it to this form, and return it to school at your student's
class drop off date/time



o NUTRITION SERVICES DEPARTMENT
4 3051 Redding Ave ® Sacramento, CA 95820
Sacrament (916) 395-5600 ®
'5'.‘;__ Clty Ulllﬁed Diana Flores, Director
% School District

Meal Service Changes Starting September 3™

Curbside meal services will resume when Sacramento City Unified School District (SCUSD) starts on September 37,
with new federal requirements in place. Beginning September 3, 2020 SCUSD, Nutrition Services Department will
offer curbside meal services at select school sites to SCUSD enrolled students, children enrolled in SCUSD Child
Development Programs, or associated Charter School enrolled students only. Meals should be picked up at a
student’s school of enrollment. For students who attend a school that is not offering curbside meal service, meals
may be picked up from the nearest school offering meals. Prior to September 3, 2020, families wili receive an
Enrollment Verification Letter to Obtain School Meals for each enrolled student; printed on gold paper in the mail.
The Enrollment Verification Letter to Obtain School Meals will be required to be presented to Nutrition Services
staff to receive school meals for each student, each day. A copy of this letter will also be emailed to the email
address on file.

e Curbside meal services will start on Thursday, September 3, 2020 from 11:00am — 12:30pm.

e Curbside meal services will continue to be offered every Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 11:00am —
12:30pm during distance learning.

e The Enroliment Verification Letter to Obtain School Meals must be presented each day to obtain school meals.
Meals will be provided for each enrolled student. Children not enrolled in school will not be eligible for meals.

e  Meals should be picked up at a student’s school of enrollment or school within the same region. If a family has
multiple students at SCUSD or associated Charter Schools, meals may be picked up from the school where the
majority of the students attend. ) o o T

e |f your child is enrolled at a CEP school they will receive meals at no cost.

e Ifyour child is not enrolled at a CEP school they must apply for and qualify for free or reduced-priced meals.
Apply on line today at: https://thecentralkitchen.org/resources/applyformeals/

e If your student does not qualify for free or reduced-priced meals, their school lunch accounts will be charged for
lunch.

e Students do not need to be present for parents/guardians to pick up meals.

e Face cloth coverings must be worn in order to receive meals.

Curbside meal services will be offered at the sites listed below beginning September 3, 2020:

Abraham Lincoln Ethel I. Baker James Marshall Martin Luther King Sequoia

Albert Einstein Ethel Phillips John Bidwell Nicholas Susan B. Anthony
Bowling Green Father K.B. Kenny John Sloat Oak Ridge Tahoe

Bret Harte Fern Bacon John Still Elem Pacific Washington

California Golden Empire Kit Carson Parkway Will C Wood

Caroline Wenzel H.W. Harkness Language Academy Peter Burnett William Land

Earl Warren Hiram Johnson Leataata Floyd Rosa Parks Woaodbine

Edward Kemble Hollywood Luther Burbank Rosemont Yav Pem Suab Academy
Elder Creek Isador Cohen Mark Twain Sam Brannan

This program will be solely for the pick-up of meals and meals will not be consumed on site. Parents/guardians are
encouraged to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of COVID-19 by not congregating at the school site once meals
have been distributed, continue to wash their hands often, sneeze or cough into a tissue and stay home if they are sick. For
the most up-to-date Nutrition Services information, list of CEP schools, to place money on your students’ account, or to
contact Nutrition Services, visit our website at www.thecentralkitchen.org or call 916.395.5600.
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1AV PTC (Parent Teacher Council)

Welcomes You to

Leonardo da Vinci School

What is the PTC?

We are a Parent Teacher Council that supports programs that will enrich the experiences of our children
both in and beyond the classroom. We are made up of an Executive Board of 11 elected members and 7

standing committees.

Who can join? You!

Membership to the PTC is open to any parent or guardian of a child currently enrolied and attending
Leonardo da Vinci Elementary school.

What are the benefits of membership?

Each member, in good standing, of the PTC shall be entitled to one vote in elections, bylaw amendments
and actions taken at general meetings. They may also submit nominations and run for PTC offices.
Membership in good standing requires payment of the yearly dues, and yearly membership dues are
$10 for an individual and $15 for two people/family

When does the PTC meet?

The Parent Teacher Council (PTC) meets the 1% Wednesday of the month at 6:30 pm in the school
library.

What programs does the PTC support?

The PTC financially supports many enrichment programs for our students throughout the year.

Here are a just a few of the many programs the PTC financially supports throughout the year: Blues
Band, Classroom Startup Funds, Speech & Debate, MESA, SLATE, Leadership enrichment, Artist in
Residence, Art Studio, Renaissance Faire, Author's Visits, Learning Garden, Learning Garden cooking,
Math Festival, Middle School Drama Program, Nature Bowl, Robotics Club, Science Assemblies, Science
Fair, Solar Regatta, Buildings and Grounds, Culturally Inclusive Assemblies, Dr. Seuss Day, Field Day,
Historian, Morning Sing, field maintenance, ¥, of sports registrations for basketball, golf, soccer,
volleyball and many, many other programs.

In total, the PTC spends around $50,000 a year to support our mission!

Where does the PTC get those funds?

The Parent Teacher Council has 3 major fundraisers in which LdV families participate to raise the bulk of
our yearly budget. We have a Fireworks booth in the summer, and in the fall a magazine fundraiser and
an annual fund called Make Mona Smile. When well supported by the LdV community, we can raise
around $28,000. The rest of the funds come from small fundraisers throughout the year.




I Shoparoo

We are excited to be partnenng with a fun free, and truly easy fundra|ser called Shoparoo|

4 Rt 2 o e
There 'S ho* Iumlt to ‘how much money we can raise with Shoparoo - the more supporters, the
more we willraise for our school. Schools with just 40 supporters are earning an average of
$1,000 every. year. That's free, easy money that we:could be: fundralsmg too Check out

. Shoparoo.com to learn. more about this awesome app!

Shoparoo is school fundraising made easy: the free app turns pictures of your everyday

- shopping receipts. into cash.donations and sweepstakes:- entries for our school! Yep, it's that
simple. No more cuttlng labels, selling door to.door, or time-consuming coordinating. All you
have todois shop as you normally do, snap pictures of your receipts with the app, and voila
~ Just shop, snap, earn! Questions? Learn more at Shoparoo.com

Get started today: )
1. Download the free Shoparoo app from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store

2. Select our school from the list and start taking pictures of your recelpts shop anywhere buy
anything!

Thank you for your support!
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Parent Teacher Council (PTC)
Membership Registration & Dues

The LdV PTC was organized to provide an open forum for the school community to discuss issues, exchange ideas,
and help provide solutions to issues affecting the community with the goal of maintaining LdV’s high quality
Integrated Thematic Instruction (IT1) program emphasizing arts and sciences. Academic enrichment, special
programs and other activities are funded by the PTC and provided through the efforts of five standing PTC
committees: Arts, Science & Technology, Culturally Inclusive Education (CIE), School Climate, and Buildings &
Grounds.

While you do not need to be a member to attend monthly PTC meetings, we would like to have everyone in the
LdV community be part of the decision-making and voting process of the PTC. Your paid membership will
guarantee your place as well as include you on an email distribution list for announcements and current event
notices.

Initial Member's Name

Additional Member’s Name

(In Accordance with LdV PTC Bylaws)

Email Address
(Membership has its privilege, with email updates and reminders. Please write legibly.)

Student’s First & Last Name Grade Room No.

Daytime Phone Number

Home Address ) Sacramento, CA

Amount Enclosed:
0 $10 Individual /Teacher Member;hip
0 $15 Two Person/Family Membership
Make check payable to the LdV PTC and attach it to this form.

The form and payment may be returned in the “First Day” packet or to your classroom, marked “PTC.”



